
 

 

Homepage maintenance notice 

 

 

 

Thank you for your attention on FUJI LATEX Co., Ltd. website.  

 

We will maintain the website on the following schedule. 

Please note that the website may not be displayed correctly during the 

maintenance period. 

 

[Homepage maintenance period]  

From 9:00 to 17:00 on Monday, April 5, 2021 (Japan time) 

 

* Please note the maintenance time of the homepage may change.  

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 


